
	
	
	

	
	

September	14,	2015	
	
Officer	Patricia	Simpson	
Cincinnati	Police	Department	
District	One	
310	Ezzard	Charles	Drive	
Cincinnati,	OH		45214	

(Sent	via	email.		Patricia	Simpson	-	Patricia.Simpson@cincinnati-oh.gov	)	

Dear	Ms.	Simpson	

It	has	come	to	our	attention	that	the	owner	of	the	now-closed	Circle	A	Market	has	
applied	for	a	liquor	license	to	sell	carry	out	beer	and	wine	at	his	storefront	in	the	
New	York	Dry	Cleaners	building	at	13th	and	Main.	

The	Board	of	Trustees	of	the	Over-the-Rhine	Community	Council	objects	to	this	
application.	This	vote	will	be	presented	to	the	full	membership	later	this	month	for	
ratification.	We’ll	let	you	know	the	results	of	that	vote.	Thank	you	for	taking	the	
concerns	of	the	OTR	residents	into	consideration	in	this	matter.	

Sincerely,	

	

Ryan	L.	Messer	

Cc:	OTR	Community	Council	
							Lieutenant	Christopher	Ruehmer		Christopher.Ruhmer@cincinnati-oh.gov	


